
Friday, August 30th
SKCS Spirit Day
   

 Wear purple shirt or SK Spirit Wear
                   $1 dress down
wear any school appropriate pants 
if you bring $1 for the missions.    
No yoga or pajama pants 
no torn jeans.

Fire Drill- 2:30 pm
Student Council Permission slips 
sent home.

Sunday- order lunches by midnight

Monday, September 2nd

Tuesday, September 3rd
PE- all grades

Wednesday, September 4th
8:30 Mass 
1pm dismissal

Thursday, September 5th
PE all grades

Friday, September 6th
Student council permission slips and
speeches due!
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Have we lost the spirit of
Labor Day?

Today Labor Day is no longer about trade
unionists marching down the street with

banners and their tools of trade. 

Instead, it is a confused holiday with no
associated rituals.

The original holiday was meant to handle a
problem of long working hours and no time

off. Although the battle over these issues
would seem to have been won long ago, this

issue is starting to come back with a
vengeance, not for manufacturing workers
but for highly skilled white-collar workers,

many of whom are constantly connected
to work.

If you work all the time and never really take
a vacation, start a new ritual that honors the

original spirit of Labor Day. 
Give yourself the day off. 

Don’t go in to work.
 Shut off your phone, computer and other

electronic devices connecting you to
your daily grind.

                     
 Then go to a barbecue,  

                    like the original participants did
over a century ago, and celebrate having at
least one day off from work during the year!

Article by Jay L. Zagorsky, Senior Lecturer, 
Boston University 

taken from US News & World Report
This article is republished from The  Conversation under a

Creative Commons license.

https://theconversation.com/profiles/jay-l-zagorsky-152952
https://theconversation.com/institutions/boston-university-898
https://theconversation.com/
https://theconversation.com/
https://theconversation.com/


Fall sports are:
Co-Ed Flag Football Grades 5-8

Girls Volleyball Grades 5-8
Co-ed Cross Country Grades K-8

NEEDED!
JV & Varsity Volleyball

players and coaches

Questions: Email
athletics@

saintkierancatholicschool.org

Looking forward to another amazing
year of SKCS SPORTS!

             Nick and Setareh Jones
Athletic Directors

CMG Connect

deposit day

Your child has the opportunity to open
a savings account with

 INLAND FEDERAL CREDIT UNION 
right here at school.

We usually have 2 deposit days a
month  -  2nd & 4th Fridays.

Just send in the enrollment form & a
deposit with your child.   
Our first DEPOSIT DAY  
Friday, September 13th.

develop the habit of saving.

If you plan on VOLUNTEERING: attending
school events, such as class parties or field
trips, coaching, etc. you MUST complete

the training on CMG Connect:  Safe
Environment & the Background Check. It

doesn't take long and it is mandatory!
KEEP IN MIND THAT THERE IS A TWO WEEK

TURNAROUND FOR CLEARANCE.
PLAN AHEAD.

If you’ve already completed CMG, please
take a moment to check that it has not

expired. The renewal process takes minutes
to do. Your certification  requires renewal

approximately every 5 years.
https://cmgconnect.org/

Sports Registrations
Now Made Easier!

You can now find a new and simple
Online Form to submit. Fastest way is to
go to the Home page, and under Quick

Links, Hover over “Students” and select
Sports Packet. Once Packet is filled out

- that’s it! Our bookkeeper will be
notified to add the appropriate fee to

your FACTS account.

PANTHER

To be Rescheduled
Calendared for Wednesday,

September 4th.

We love this day honoring
our Grandparents

& plan to reschedule it
soon.

Keep an eye out
for a new date!
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